
Update from Katy Barnwell, May 30, 2019 

Dear praying friends, 

Warm greetings! First an update on the progress of the new edition of the Bible 

Translation training textbook and the Teacher's Manual that goes with it:  I was 

encouraged by a comment in today’s message from the editor: “I think we’re 

Almost Done!” I am very grateful for prayer help and have been very aware of 

some clear answers to prayer!   

I am also preparing for an unexpected assignment that has come up.  From June 

6th to 23rd, I am scheduled to be in Ghana to help facilitate a training workshop 

for a group preparing to serve as Bible translation consultants.  There are over 

30 participants registered, from across Africa. Many of these trainees have 

completed the translation of a Bible or New Testament into their own mother-

tongue and are now preparing to help check other translations.  Please pray for 

me for wisdom in making presentations, and for the ability to listen, mentor and 

encourage in all interactions.   

I’ve been able to make progress on the Mbembe dictionary, thanks to the 

outstanding help of a colleague who is an expert in the computer program into 

which the data, collected over many years, has now been successfully 

transferred. It is a great blessing to see how the Lord provides the team help 

we need in the body of Christ. 

Thank you for praying!  Needing your team help!  Love and blessings, 
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